RW’s Fishing Resort Newsletter

As the crisp autumn air settles over the stunning
landscapes of the Kenai River, it's time for us to
bid farewell to another unforgettable season.
This year we shared many great memories, we
had great celebrations with friends and
neighbors, many fish were caught, and the
beauty of the river was enjoyed by all.

Though our resort will be closed until next
season, we’re already looking forward to
welcoming you back in the spring. Until then, we
wish you tight lines and happy trails. May your
winter be filled with warmth, and may you
dream of the rivers and lakes that await your
return.

Thank you once again for being a part of our
Kenai River family. We'll miss you and look
forward to reuniting when the ice melts and fish
are coming up the river again.




